
  UPCOMING WORKUPCOMING WORK

IN YOUR AREA!IN YOUR AREA!

COURTESY NOTICE FROM 
SOUTHERN MARIN FIRE DISTRICT

WORK WILL BE PERFORMED AT 

FIRE STATION 4

309 POPLAR ST, MILL VALLEY, CA



SOUTHERN MARIN FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
28 Liberty Ship Way Ste. 2800 | Sausalito, CA 94965 

Hello Resident,

This is a courtesy notice from
Southern Marin Fire District of
upcoming work in your area. The
redwoods at Fire Station 4 are
required to be removed due to
root system failures and threat
to neighborhood utilities. 

No action is required from you. 

Work will be starting March
2024. Additional information will
be available at www.smfd.org.  
For any questions, please
contact Southern Marin Fire
District  at (415) 388-8182. 


